
Item 8 – District Water Conservation Plan Review & Re-adoption 
 

 
The Board is required through the District Management Plan to: 
 

• Annually review of the District Water Conservation Plan, make any suggested 
revisions, and re-adopt the plan 

 
Following District Staff and Education/Conservation Committee review of the District 
Water Conservation Plan (DWCP), the following revisions are suggested for Board 
consideration: 
 

• Add the red-letter wording, where appropriate, to include not only public water 
suppliers in Brazos and Robertson counties but to suppliers beyond the District 
receiving water from transport projects. 
 
The public water suppliers of Robertson and Brazos counties and suppliers 
receiving water from District water resources via transport permits will 
periodically evaluate their conservation plans in accordance with State and 
Federal regulations to determine the extent, if any, that the plans need 
modification.  

 
A copy of the currently adopted District Water Conservation Plan is available in the 
District File Browser. 
 
It is the recommendation of the General Manager that the District Water Conservation 
Plan be re-adopted including the revisions to the Plan presented by District Staff. 
 


